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From:
Sent: 27 August 2020 14:20
To:
Subject: Fw: Proposed Traveller site for Blackdog

 
 

From: Stuart Fraser  
Sent: 30 July 2020 21:20 
To: LDP <ldp@aberdeenshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed Traveller site for Blackdog  
  
Section 8, paragraph H5.3 
 
This should be relocated as there is a lack of employment, education and other other community infrastructure in 
the immediate area.  
 
The Gypsy / traveller site is included within the proposed local development plan April 2020 , appendix 7c, page 407 
, OP1 
 
This should not go ahead, the people living in the village do not want it.  
There’s no access currently for any shops , or education for any of the residents other than travelling to Bridge of 
Don. Facilities in the area are not suitable, no emergency services near by.  
 
There is a lack of public transport in the area  
 
It doesn’t meet any of the requirements set out for this facility.  
 
Stuart Fraser  
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